
NOTICE TO THE BAR AND PUBLIC 

PROCESS FOR REQUESTS FOR JUDICIAL FINANCIAL REPORTS 

As previously announced in this December 9, 2024 notice, the Supreme 
Court has adopted amendments to Rule 1: l 8B-3 ("Retention and Disclosure of 
Statements") so as to enable requests for judicial financial reports via email or 
hard copy form. Effective immediately, such requests may be submitted by 
email to JFRReg.mailbox@njcourts.gov. 

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to Michelle M. Smith, 
Clerk of the Superior Court at michelle.smith@njcourts.gov or 609-815-
2900 ext. 54200. 

Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: January 15, 2025 
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https://www.njcourts.gov/sites/default/files/notices/2024/12/n241209a.pdf?cb=3cd58df9
mailto:JFRReq.mailbox@njcourts.gov

